
 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

Queen’s Jubilee Disco 

We are happy to announce that we are going to hold a disco in celebration of the Queen’s Jubilee on 
Monday 23rd May 2022.  

Tickets for this event are at a cost of £3.50 per child. This includes refreshments during the disco. 

Tickets will be on sale from Tuesday 3rd May – Friday 6th May from 8.30am and again after school 
from 2.45pm outside the main reception. 
Please fill in the attached consent form and send it in with your child’s money between 3rd – 6th May. 
 

Nursery and Reception will have their party in their classrooms at 3.15pm – 4.15pm. 
Parents/carers will need to send their disco clothes with them to school and collection will be from 
their nursery/ reception class doors at 4.15pm. 
Years 1, 2 and 3 will go to the hall for their disco at 3.15pm – 4.15pm. 
Parents/carers will need to send their disco clothes with them to school and collection will be from the 
rear exit of the school hall at 4.15pm. 
Years 4, 5 and 6 will be in the hall for their disco at 4.45pm – 5.45pm. 
These pupils will enter through the main reception entrance at 4.45pm and be collected from the rear 
exit of the school hall at 5.45pm. 
 
Please note: All pupils will need to be collected by the person on the consent form, no pupils will be 
permitted to walk home alone. 

Mrs C Johnson 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

My child_____________________ in year_______ would like to / would not like to attend the 
school disco on 23-May-22. 

My child will be collected by ______________________Relationship to child ___________________ 

Signed _____________________                                   Relationship to child ___________________ 

My child has/ does not have allergies   Y / N   If yes, details: _______________________________ 

My child has / does not have a medical condition Y/N If yes details: _________________________ 

 


